
Keefe, Glenn

From:

	

Dawson, Mark
Sent:

	

Saturday, October 23, 2004 12 :17 PM

To:

	

Keefe, Glenn ; Hedrick, Terry ; Butkus, AI ; Zimmers, Jan ; Ness, Judy; Leonard, Debbie
Subject : Peculiar City Council holds special session and agrees to not proceed with annexation

I just received a phone call from Mike Fisher that the city coucil agreed to three points during a special
session this morning:

To stop proceedings for annexation of South Harper Road
To stop proceedings for annexation of Bremmer property (site)
To continue 100% support of Aquila and our efforts using the City to do Chapter 100 financing.
City leaders voiced support and hopes that terms could be worked out so that in the Chapter 100
agreement the city would receive some sort of a significant benefit . No terms or direction was
suggested by the council .The Mayor will be forwarding a letter to Aquila stating their continued
support ofthe project .

Since Tuesday nights meeting (10/26) detailed the annexation, that has been tabled and there is no need
for Aquila representation to be in attendance.Sid Douglas from Gilmore & Bell reinforced that this was
still a great deal for the city and schools and he suggested the continued positive working relationship
that Aquila and the City have developed .

Mike Fisher did say that Channel 4 was wanting a call back on the issues and I will be calling the Aquila
media line to give an update.
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